
It has come to our a
en�on that there have been phone 

calls coming to our re�rees from a Cliffs in-plant phone 

number (219)399-XXXX regarding Medicare. 

 

We have confirmed that these calls are NOT coming from 

the Cliffs this is a sales pitch coming from an unknown 

caller. 

 

Cliffs are inves�ga�ng this ma
er. 

 

If you received a call and acted upon this call you should  

contact Steve or German in the benefits office as soon as 

possible. 

 

Steve Govert 219-937-7784 x 117 

 

German Vagner 219-937-7784 x 113 

 


